
 
 

 

 

 

Winter Outreach Ministry 

It has been another 

wet and cold Winter 

Season for the home-

less in downtown To-

ronto.  

With continued part-

nerships SFC has 

reached out with many 

initiatives this winter 

season.  

Since December 2016 

SFC in partnership 

with churches, groups 

and outreach organi-

zations we have: 

1. Collected over 

300lbs of winter 

wear and clothing 

2. Collected over 30 

more winter coats  

3. Collected and hand-

ed out over 40 

sleeping bags and 

over 30 winter Sur-

vival kits with many 

more to go 

4. Handed out over 50 

food cards and meal 

cards for hot meals 

5. Handed out over 30 

winter hats, gloves, 

scarves  

6. Distributed pants, 

socks, shirts, foot-

wear year round. 

     

Homelessness continues to grow in downtown Toronto   
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We want to say a BIG Thank You to Yew-Thong Leong  and the 

whole  group of students from Ryerson University that collected 

winter clothing for us for the homeless. A huge need was met through 

the clothing. God Bless you for giving ! (pics above) 

   Winter Outreach Ministry 

 

 

 

One night we saw this man laying on the grate shiv-

ering  in the cold. But  by God�¶s grace we were able 
to hand him a Winter Survival Kit, sleeping bag 

and Winter coat . 

With the help 

of our part-

ners, we have 

seen many 

people come to 

Christ in the 

last several 

years. We are 

hoping and 

praying for a 

greater har-

vest through-

out the years 

to come. You 

can help by 

giving to make 

our purposes 

known. 

   Giving  


